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Annual Wage Increase 2020 
Clerks – Private Sector Award 2020 

Members were sent an email on 20 October 2020 with an updated Clerks – Private Sector Wages 
guide attached, reflecting the previously announced 1.75 % increase to all minimum award rates of 
pay based on a 38-hour week awarded by the Fair Work Commission (FWC). 
 
Members were also advised that the new expense-related allowances had not been finalised as the 
FWC was awaiting the September 2020 CPI data which was to be published by the ABS on  
28 October 2020, prior to issuing a final Determination. This Determination was issued on  
31 October 2020. 
 

Wages Guide 

Following the FWC’s Determination, we can now provide a final electronic version of the Clerks  
Wage Guide here, which includes the expense-related allowance adjustment. 
 
The increases apply from the first complete pay period commencing on or after  
1 November 2020. 
 
The new wage rates are on the Industrial Relations section of the Member website 
www.vacc.com.au.  
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https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/awardsandorders/html/pr718975.htm
https://www.vacc.com.au/Portals/0/Industrial%20Relations/Wage%20Rates/2020%20Clerks%20Award_with%20allowances%2029%20Oct.pdf
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